Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES
Division of Consumer Services
The Department of Financial Services, Division of Consumer Services, hereby gives notice:
The Department entered an Order on December 18, 2014, denying the Petition for Variance or Waiver filed by Manhattan Palms Condominium Association, Inc. (Manhattan Palms).
This was in response to the Petition filed on October 13, 2014, by Manhattan Palms seeking a variance of subsection 69J-8.007(3), Florida Administrative Code, which requires “Neutral evaluation be mandatory once requested by either party. However a request may be cancelled or withdrawn in writing by the requested party.”
A copy of the Order or additional information may be obtained by contacting: Merribeth Bohanan, Assistant General Counsel, 200 East Gaines Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0333, phone: (850)413-4215, fax number: (850)488-0697 or by emailing your request to Merribeth.Bohanan@MyFloridaCFO.com.
